
Flexible Benefits

Flexible Spending Accounts – Dependent Care

Question: Can employees change 

their Flexible Spending Account 

election for Dependent Care due to 

COVID-19?

Link: Summary Plan Description:

Answer: Yes. 

The Flexible Spending Account –

Dependent Care Plan allows an 

employee to change their 

contributions due to a qualifying 

event. Examples of a qualifying event 

include: a change in employment 

status or a change in cost or 

coverage. 

To change the FSA-DC election, 

please contact GaBreeze via the 

website www.GaBreeze.ga.gov or call 

the GaBreeze Benefits Center at 1-

877-342-7339.

http://doas.ga.gov/assets/Human Resources Administration/Flexible Benefits Resources Copy/Flexible Spending Account SPD 2020.pdf

